
  

 

April 29, 2018 

Bob Martin, Senior Pastor 

Welcome from Pastor Bob 

Whether you're a first time visitor or a long time member of our 

St. Paul family, I'm so glad that you've joined us today. Our 

message series, "Head On," is about confronting some of the 

negative emotions that can throw our lives and relationships off 

course if we let them. This week we are talking about confronting 

jealousy. What causes us to feel jealous of what others have? 

Could it be that we feel God owes us something that we haven't 

received? 

 

Visit page 2 of this bulletin for information about the National Day 

of Prayer this Thursday, May 3. I invite you all to be part of the 

group from St. Paul and join with others from all over Pinellas 

County to worship together at Spectrum Field and pray for our 

nation. It will be a powerful day to come together in unity. 

 

Take this bulletin home with you or visit our website, 

stpaulumc.org, to keep up with everything going on at St. Paul. I 

am so thankful that you have chosen to be part of St. Paul and all 

we are accomplishing for the Lord!  
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JOIN OUR MAILING LIST 
SIGN UP ON THE CONNECT CARD 

 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE: www.stpaulumc.org 

FOLLOW OUR FACEBOOK 

StPaulUMCLargo 

OR INSTAGRAM 

StPaulUMCLargoFL 

VISIT OUR CONNECTION CENTER 
If you have questions or would like to talk to someone about St. 

VISITING US TODAY? 
If you're visiting us today, welcome! We hope you find St. Paul a 

comfortable place to worship and that you feel God's love.  To find 

out more about us we invite you to: 

WORSHIP at 9 AM 
 

  Prelude            Aaron Cassette, Accompanist 

  Introit       Open My Eyes, That I May See              Bells of St. Paul 

  Welcome                                Dr. Robert Williams, Worship Leader  

*Greet  Oh How He Loves You And Me  

*Hymns     O How I Love Jesus                              No. 170 

  My Jesus, I Love Thee                                         No. 172 

*Apostles' Creed                                        No. 881 

*Prayer with Lord's Prayer              Pastor Pam Dubov 

  Welcoming New Members 

  Offertory         The Gift of Love             Ben Shockey and Dave Fortuna  

*Doxology Praise God, From Whom...                No. 94 

*Prayer of Thanksgiving 

  Message                     "Confronting Jealousy"            Pastor Bob Martin 

  Directed Prayer 

*Closing Hymn       Jesus, the Very Thought of Thee             No. 175               

*Benediction    

*Postlude  

 

  *Please stand, if you are able. 
 

If you need assistance,  let an usher know.   

Baby changing tables are located in both men and women’s restrooms. 

 
 

9 and 10:30 AM Greeters: United Methodist Women 

 

 

 

Turn to page 9 for the Prayer List. 

National Day of Prayer 
Thursday, May 3 at 7 p.m. 
Thursday, May 3 is the National Day of  

Prayer, when we come together in pray-

er for our nation and for unity.  It is a 

day that transcends differences, bring-

ing together citizens from all back-

grounds. A group from St. Paul will be 

attending the Pinellas County gathering 

for worship and prayer at Spectrum 

Field (601 Old Coachman Rd in Clear-

water). We'll meet at the fountain by the  

West Gate entrance around 6:30 p.m. 

Wear your For Pinellas shirt if you have 

one! Shirts are available in the Connec-

tion Center for $5. 

 

If you plan to join us please fill out the 

Connect Card and include your contact 

info so we can send you any updates 

and reminders as they come up.  

 

The United Methodist Women 
The United Methodist Women are our 

greeters today. We have three UMW 

circles at St. Paul: Dorcas, Hannah, and 

Rachel Lydia, each with a specific mis-

sional focus. The groups meet each 

month to Grow in Faith and work on 

outreach in our community and beyond. 

Some of the UMW's projects include 

making ditty bags with personal hy-

giene items for migrant workers and 

the homeless (see page 9) and organiz-

ing missions fundraisers like the Arts & 

Crafts Show. Check the Good News 

page on the back of the bulletin to read 

about how the UMW recently served 

one of the United Methodist Church's 

community outreach groups.  

 
If you would like to know more about our 

United Methodist Women, talk to one of the 

ladies greeting in the lobby today. 
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Giving 
It's easy to give online! You can make a 

one time gift or set up a convenient re-

curring contribution on our website. You 

can also use our online giving page to 

pay for things like worship flowers, class 

study materials and more. Visit stpaulumc.org and 

click the Giving button, or use this QR code.   
 

Flowers 
This Sunday's flowers were given by: 

 Richard and Mary Ann Clemow in honor of their birth-

days! 
 

 

Do you have an event or person you would like to hon-

or with flowers? You can give a flower bouquet to the 

Glory of God. Call the church office at 584-8165, visit 

the Giving page on our website, or e-mail us at 

church@stpaulumc.org. Bouquets are $40. Be sure to 

include your inscription with your order.  

 

Please Enter Through the Double Doors 
In an effort to better secure our building on Sunday 

mornings, we ask that you enter through the main 

double doors. All other outside doors leading to the 

sanctuary building will be locked Sunday morning for 

security. Thank you for your cooperation!  

 

Requested a Name Badge? 
If you requested a name badge, don't forget to pick it 

up in the Connection Center! Badges are usually 

ready to be picked up the week after requested.  

St. Paul United Methodist Church 

CONNECT CARD 
Use this card to record your attendance and share your 

prayer requests, needs and interests.  Tear off and re-

turn it in the offering plate, the basket in the lobby, or 

the Connection Center. You do not need to fill out the 

entire card, only the parts that apply to you! 
 

Date: April 29, 2018        9 AM        10:30 AM 

Name: 

 

E-mail: 

Phone: 

Address: 

 
 

I am a: 

         1st Time Guest  2nd Time Guest 

         Regular Attendee  Member(s) 

         Winter Resident: Here from _______ to ________ 
 

         Please update my information. 
 

I came today because: 

 I drove by                     I visited the website 

 I've been here before         I received a mailing 

 I was invited by 

 Other: 
 

I want to join your e-mail list: 

 Weekly Pastor's E-Note        Growth Guide 
 

 Weekly St. Paul Newsletter Children 

 Students 

         Other: 
  

Be sure to put your e-mail address at the top of the card! 

 

How can we pray for you? 

 

 

 

  

For Military Prayer List 

Do NOT publish in bulletin. 

Do NOT include on prayer chain. 

I would like to connect with a Stephen Minister. 

 

Don’t forget to fill out the other side! 

NO  

PRESSURE 

10:30  AM WORSHIP  
 

A typical 10:30 a.m. worship at St. Paul lasts 

about an hour. Worship is filled with current 

Christian music from our praise band. You are 

invited to sing along with the words on the 

screens, or simply enjoy the music. You'll notice 

there is a time in our worship to give financially. 

This is how we support the ministries and mis-

sions of our church. We hope you experience the 

love of God with us today! 

NO  

PRESSURE 

PASSIONATE  

MUSIC 

ABOUT 

60 MIN. 

Home 

Cell 

First Name, Middle Initial, Last Name 
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St. Paul United Methodist Church 

CONNECT CARD 
Use this card to record your attendance and share your 

prayer requests, needs and interests.  Tear off and 

return it in the offering plate, the basket in the lobby, 

or the Connection Center. You do not need to fill out 

the entire card, only the parts that apply to you! 
 

I am interested in: 

 Rededicating my life to Jesus 

 Being baptized 

 Becoming a member 

 Joining a Small Group 

 Serving at the church 

 How: 

 Serving in the community 

 How: 

 Learning more about St. Paul ministries 

 Specifically: 

Taking a Spiritual Gifts Assessment 
 

Other: 
 

I need a name tag for: 
(Name tags can be picked up in the Connection Center to the side 

of the lobby two weeks after your request is placed.) 

 

Don’t forget to fill out the other side! 

Remember to fill out the other side with your name and contact info! 

I would like to help with: 
Serving the Homeless on Sunday 
 

Livestream Team on Sunday   9 AM    10:30 AM 
 

Sunday Coffee Team  9 AM   10:30 AM 
 

Connection Center Hosts      9 AM     10:30 AM 
 

Photographing Ministries 
 

Usher        9 AM       10:30 AM 
 

Memorial/Funeral Hosts 

 

 

VPK Now Enrolling 
Son Kissed Preschool is currently enrolling the fall 

VPK class. Free VPK hours are from 9 a.m. to noon. 

Extended hours are also available. Meals are includ-

ed! If your kids or grandkids need a safe and fun 

place to learn and grow, with a firm faith foundation, 

Son Kissed Preschool would be a great place for 

them. Call 727-585-8596. 

 

I will attend: 

National Day of Prayer:  May 3 at 7 PM 

      See page 2 for more info. 

 

Discover St. Paul: May 6 at 11:45 AM 

    In the Connection Center 

Pastor Bob's Renewal Leave 
Pastor Bob will be on renewal leave May 20 through 

July 15.  During this time he will be stepping back from 

the day to day operations of the church to focus on im-

portant vision directives for the coming season of min-

istry here at St. Paul. The Book of Discipline of the Unit-

ed Methodist Church encourages pastors to take a re-

newal leave every seven years to model Jesus’ rhythm 

of ministry where the Lord “withdrew from the crowds” 

to engage into a deliberate season of prayer and re-

newal. While he is away, Pastor Pam will assume all 

clergy responsibilities. Guest pastors have also been 

scheduled to preach Sunday sermons during this time. 

What a gift our church leadership is giving our senior 

pastor as he spends time in deeper spiritual renewal to 

return even stronger for the many years ahead. 

St. Pete College Concert Choir 
The St. Petersburg College Concert Choir will be pre-

senting a free concert this Monday, April 30 at 7 

p.m. at The Palladium (253 5th Avenue, North in St. 

Pete). From Handel to William Henry Smith, the con-

cert will feature a variety of music. The choir will be 

accompanied by piano, keyboard, woodwinds and 

cello. Our own worship leader, Dr. Robert Weston 

Williams, is the conductor. Accompaniment is also 

provided by Cindy Triffon, who often plays at our 9 

a.m. worship. Enjoy beautiful music from this talent-

ed choir! 
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StPaulTNT 

Adult Studies 

Adult Sunday Morning Classes 
Adults of any age are invited to join one of our Sunday 

school classes: 
 

 

9:15 a.m. Sunday school class 
Room 202 in Bldg C 

 

10:15 a.m. Sunday school classes 
Inspirations - Purple Door Classroom (101) in Bldg C  

Bereans - Conference Room 2 in Bldg B 

Friendship—Room 201 (Community Room) - CLEC 

 

JOY (Just Older Youth)   
Older adults are invited to join us at 10:30 a.m. on 

Tuesdays for worship, study and fellowship in the Lu-

Anne Willey Fellowship Hall (CLEC). Bring a lunch and 

enjoy fellowship together! The church provides bever-

ages. For more information, contact Senior Director of 

Ministry, Bobby Van Duyne at bobby.v@stpaulumc.org 

or 584-8165. 

 

TNT (Twenties 'N' 

Thirties)  
Join us tonight at 7 

p.m. in room 202 of 

the Christian Life En-

richment Center as we 

continue our study on 

Cold Case Christianity. 

Homicide detective J. Warner Wallace uses his skills 

as an investigator to look at the evidence behind 

Christian beliefs. Are the gospels reliable eyewitness 

accounts? Follow TNT on Facebook for info on upcom-

ing studies,  events, scheduling and more.  

 

 

Parent's Lounge  
Mariposa Café—CLEC.  | 6:30-7:30 p.m. 
Parents are invited to build relationships and support 

each other through the challenges of raising chil-

dren. Each week we discuss a different parenting top-

ic. You can miss a week and pick up the next week 

with a new topic. We will meet until Weds, May 16 

and then we'll be on a summer break. Coffee and des-

serts provided. During this time children ages 3 

through 5th grade are invited to Worship Arts in room 

201 of the CLEC. 

Rummage Sale  

Announcement 
We want to thank the 

United Methodist Women 

and everyone whose ef-

forts and support have 

made the Rummage Sale 

such a wonderful tradition 

and a successful fundraiser. The money that has been 

raised over the years has enabled the UMW to do mean-

ingful outreach and missions in many areas of our com-

munity. One of the biggest beneficiaries has been Open 

Arms, which has been receiving $500 per month for 

canned goods and staples from the UMW, as well as 

$1,000 for Thanksgiving and $1,000 for Christmas! As 

successful as the sale has been, it is also a huge 

amount of work, and the UMW have made the difficult 

decision that as they have grown older they do not have 

the health or ability to continue running this large and 

physically demanding project. The finance team will be 

working with other groups towards transferring the rum-

mage sale to new leadership. Until we have finalized this 

transition, please hold off on making any Rummage 

Sale donations. Open Arms will still gratefully accept 

used clothing donations.   

  

The UMW is also looking into different opportunities to 

continue their missions and raise funds, including funds 

for Open Arms, in alternate ways. More info about the 

new direction for our UMW missions will be given at a 

later date. 

 

We want to thank the UMW again for their leadership 

and their commitment to missions. All of the people who 

poured their time, hard work and support into the sale 

are the reason it has been so successful for so many 

years! Thank you! 

 

Discover St. Paul 
If you're new to St. Paul, thinking 

about joining, or just want to get 

connected with our missions and 

ministry, we invite you to join us for 

coffee after 10:30 a.m. worship 

next Sunday. We would love to get 

to know you better, answer ques-

tions you may have, and help you connect more deeply 

at St. Paul! If you plan to attend, fill out the Connect 

Card on page 4 and let us know you're coming. 
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Children Infant– 5th Grade, Kaitie Zimmerman, 

Director of Children's Ministry, Kaitie.j@stpaulumc.org 

Sunday Morning: Lil’ Kidz Care 

Lil’ Kidz Nursery Care is available today for infants to 

4-year-olds, at 8:45 a.m. in the nursery building (Bldg 

B) next to the sanctuary. Sign in and you will be given 

a card that you will need to pick-up your child. 

 

Sunday Morning: Preschool & K-5  
Preschool and K-5 are invited to attend their own 

worship and lessons in the Children's Ministry Center 

in Bldg C at both 9 and 10:30 a.m. 

 

This Month's Teaching Series: Road Trip 
What could you miss out on by not waiting?  

Sometimes when we’re waiting, we rush to what we 

can get now instead of what is best. We hope that 

kids can discover that waiting for God’s best is the 

wisest choice they can make. We don’t want kids to 

miss out on something God has planned for their life 

because they weren’t patient. Think twice about 

what really matters. Ask God to help you wait patient-

ly for what matters most. Bottom Line: When you 

think you can’t wait, think twice. 

 

Worship Arts on Wednesday 
Kids ages 3 through 5th grade are invited to join us 

at 6:30 p.m. in room 201 of the Christian Life Enrich-

ment Center. Kids learn about worship in creative 

ways that include arts and music, play fun games 

and more. Pick up is at 7:30 p.m. in the gym. Wor-

ship Arts will go on a summer break after Weds, May 

16. During the summer, children are invited to join 

us for Camp XP!  

 

 

 

 

StPaulChildrensMinistry 

BLDG C 

BLDG B 

BLDG A 
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SPUMCLighthouse 

Student Ministry  
6th-12th Grade 

Alison Van Duyne, Student Ministry  

Director, alison.v@stpaulumc.org 

Sunday Night Student Ministry 

Sometimes God calls us to take a step of faith—a step 

out into the wild. We don’t know where He’s leading, 

but we know He’s asking us to trust and follow Him. In 

this series, as we look at how Abraham followed God’s 

call into the wild, we’ll see that we can find the cour-

age to do the same.  

 

TONIGHT:  

Don’t give up because you’ve messed up 
 

Students are invited to join us in the Mariposa Cafe for 

dinner at 5:30 p.m. followed by group games, exciting 

crowd breakers, passionate worship, biblical teaching, 

and a chance to connect with others through Source 

Groups. Dinner is $3. Register in advance on our web-

site. Time together ends at 8 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Join us this Summer 
Our Student Ministry has a busy summer planned 

including the TVR retreat, mission trips, Tribe Tues-

days, opportunities to serve and more. We start 

with Summer Xplosion!   

SUMMER XPLOSION LOCK IN/OUT 
Fri, June 1 at 7 p.m. until Sat., June 2 at 8 a.m. 

Cost: $20 plus money for food at IHOP 

Join us at the church on Friday for worship, then 

we'll head out for bowling, shuffleboard in down-

town St. Pete, a late-night stop at IHOP, and back 

to the church for games and fun. Bring socks for 

bowling. 

Middle School: Celebration Station 
Tuesday, June 5 from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m. Cost: $18 
Includes laser tag, mini golf, bumper boats, go-

karts, and an hour of unlimited pizza and soda. 

High School: Escape Room 
Wednesday, June 6: 6-9 p.m. Cost: $20 
Are you up for the challenge? Join us as we work 

together to race against the clock and solve the 

clues that will allow us to escape a locked room.   

 

If you plan to attend, please register and pay for 

events by Sunday, May 20. You can register on our 

website: stpaulumc.org 
 

 

 

 

Send Us Your Graduation Information 
If you're graduating from high school, college or addi-

tional schooling this year, we want to honor you on 

Graduation Sunday, May 20. Please e-mail a photo, 

your name, the school you're graduating from, and fu-

ture plans to our Communications Coordinator, Rebec-

ca Carefoot at rebecca.c@stpaulumc.org so we can rec-

ognize you during worship and include you in the bulle-

tin. If you are attending worship on May 20, please in-

clude which worship time you'll attend in the email.  

The deadline to send in information is May 14.  
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April Items for UMW Ditty Bag Project 
Here is the list of items we are collecting for the ditty 

bags this month. These bags are filled with personal 

care items and other necessities, then given to the 

homeless and migrant workers in our community. 

We're currently taking donations of the following 

items: 
 

 Toothbrushes 

 Bar soap 

 Writing journals 

 Pencils and erasers 
 

Drop items in the donation bin in the sanctuary lob-

by on Sunday or at the church office during the 

week. 

 

Funeral/Memorial Hosts and Hostesses 
When we hold a funeral or a memorial service at St. 

Paul, volunteers from our Funeral Ministry Team 

help to host. Duties include preparing the sanctuary 

by turning on lights and lighting candles, arranging 

flowers, placing signs and guestbook, and assisting 

the family. If you are interested in serving by helping 

grieving families, please fill out the Connect Card on 

page 4.   

 

Join our Livestream Team 
We need people to help stream our worship online 

each Sunday. You do not need any experience. We 

will train you to use the cameras or the computer. 

Anyone can learn! We can also use people to run the 

lyrics on the screens and do other jobs during wor-

ship. If you are interested in serving, fill out the Con-

nect Card or contact our Senior Director of Music 

and Worship Arts, Laurel Fortuna by emailing lau-

rel.f@stpaulumc.org.  

 
 

 

 

Donate Toilet Paper for Open Arms 
In addition to food, Open Arms distributes other neces-

sities like toilet paper. We are currently in need of toi-

let paper donations. The next time you're at the store, 

think about buying an extra pack to help someone in 

need. Leave your donations in the circular bin in the 

sanctuary lobby on Sunday or at the church office dur-

ing the week.  

 

Photographers Wanted 
We're looking for people who love to take photos either 

as a hobby or professionally who can periodically take 

pictures of our ministries in action. We have a couple 

great photographers on staff, but they can't be every-

where, so it would be helpful if we had a few volun-

teers who could take pictures a few times a year. If 

you're interested in sharing your photography skills, fill 

out the Connect Card or email church@stpaulumc.org. 

 

Connection Center Hosts 
Before and after worship, our Connection Center is 

where our members and guests come to get questions 

answered or to find out more about St. Paul. We need 

friendly folks who enjoy connecting with others to help 

by being available in the Connection Center. Take a 

look at the Connect Card on page 4 and let us know 

which time you would like to help. 

 

Mandatory  Security Training This Saturday 
This Saturday, May 5 | 9 a.m. | Sanctuary 
Anyone who is currently serving or interested in 

serving as an usher, greeter, Connection Center 

host, or as part of our parking team or security 

team, is required to attend a security training this 

Sat., May 5 in the sanctuary from 9 a.m. to noon.  

 

The ALICE (Alert, Lockdown, Inform, Counter, 

Evacuate) training is conducted by the Largo Po-

lice Department. It will prepare us to deal with 

potential emergency situations, intruders or vio-

lence so that we are able to recognize and re-

spond to emergencies. 

 

For more information contact Senior Director of 

Music and Worship Arts, Laurel Fortuna: 

laurel.f@stpaulumc.org 
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Coming this Week 
 

 

Sunday, April 29 

Courtyard Coffee     8:30 AM 

Lil’ Kidz Nursery       8:30 AM 

Worship        9:00 AM 

Children's Worship    9:00 AM 

Sunday School     9:15 AM 

Bereans    10:15 AM 

Friendship   10:15 AM 

Inspirations   10:15 AM 

Worship     10:30 AM 

Children's Worship  10:30 AM 

Homeless Meal     3:30 PM 

Student Ministry     5:30 PM 

TNT      7:00 PM 

 
Monday, April 30 

Girl Scouts     6:00 PM 

Boy Scouts     7:00 PM 

 
Tuesday,  Mary 1 

Sonrise Men's Study    6:30 AM 

Pack-a-Sack     9:00 AM 

Toy Making     9:00 AM 

JOY    10:30 AM 

Griefshare     2:30 PM 

Jumpstart     4:30 PM 

Jumpstart Finale Party         6:00 PM 

 
Wednesday, May 2 

Toy Making     9:00 AM 

Handicapable     6:15 PM 

Worship Arts     6:30 PM 

Parents' Lounge      6:30 PM 

Adult Coed Open Volleyball 7:45 PM 

 
Thursday, May 3 

Men's Bible Study    7:00 AM 

Toy Making     9:00 AM 

Choir Rehearsal     7:00 PM 

National Day of Prayer    6:30 PM 

 
Friday, May 4 

Church Office Closed 

 
Saturday, May 5 

Soaring Eagles     8:00 AM 

Security Training     9:00 AM 

 

* 

 

If you have an event to schedule,  

contact us at 584-8165 or e-mail  

kerry.k@stpaulumc.org 

Aaron Medlin 

Ajay Ayers 

Ali Bloodworth 

Allison Hall 

Amy & Family 

Andrew Medlin 

Andrew Shelley 

Angel, Sandy, Alex, 

Donna, Lauren, Cathy, 

Del, Amy, Jane, Bob, 

Jerry, Elina, Barb, 

Shirley, Helen, KC, Car-

olyn, George & Margo 

Arch & Sue Johnston 

Aubri & Jessi 

Barb 

Barbara Dumbleton 

Barbara Murray 

Bev Grimes 

Bill & Marilyn Neville 

Bill Slavins 

Blaze Rockwell 

Bob & Troy Hartel 

Bob Foran 

Bob Riley & Christiane 

Bob, Troy & Fay Hartel 

Bonnie  

Brandi, Kam, Karaline 

Brendon 

Brooke Chiodo 

Bruce Medlin 

Bud Haskell 

Caroline Fields 

Carolyn Goodwin 

Chad M. 

Cherie 

Chrissy 

Children, youth, women 

Chuck 

Dave 

David Carr 

Dixie Lee Ferguson 

Do  

Donna Ryan 

Donna Simonetti 

Duane Wells 

Elaine Potts 

Ethel Touchton 

Faith Bishop 

Family of Carolyn Oland 

Fredrick Ledlow 

Gary Gould 

Gilbert Quinn  

Glenda Neville 

Jace Michael 

Jack Hamrick 

Jackson 

James Glenn 

Jan Dale 

Jan Snow 

Jane Huter 

Janice 

Jason Gerstner 

Jay Kaiser 

Jean Arms 

Jenny Walter 

Jim Lucky 

John Fady 

Jon Clicke 

Kat Farhangi 

Ken & Phyllis Crocker 

Kenneth A. 

Kenneth Packard 

Kim Morris 

Kristi Burslem 

Kristina Whited 

Kristina, Jeremiah & 

Jay 

Leane 

Leslee & Family 

Libby Burke 

Linda Weaver Hank 

Lois Thomson 

Lori Nelson 

Lynn 

Lynn Jennings 

Margaret Hoggatt 

Margie Stillwell 

Mark LaPolla 

Martha Armstrong 

Meg, Jake, Dom, Char 

Melissa & Sarah 

Melissa Depew 

Mica Bradley 

Michelle Allen 

Mike & Family 

Mike Gusiella 

Mike Whelan 

Mildred Boyer 

My Family 

Nancy 

Pat & Brian Greely 

Penny McElyea 

Peter B. 

Peter H. 

Rich Barve 

Rich Stemboroski 

Rita Pennington 

Robert Ruba 

Ron Fowler 

Ron, Mike, Samantha, 

Shirley 

Salvation 

Sandra Peterson 

Sandy 

Sandy & Shirley 

Stephen & Carla 

Steve Harvey 

Suzanne Peach 

Terry B 

Todd Smyzer 

Tom 

Tom Low 

Travis Ward 

Trevor Birt 

Wanda Barker 

Zackary Kueker 
 

Deaths 
Please pray for the  

family and friends of 

Kit Johnston 

who recently passed  

on to life eternal. 

Making a Prayer Request 
Write your prayer request on the Connect Card and drop it in in the offering 

plate. You can call our prayer line at any time: 559-PRAY (7729). 

Hear Our Prayer 

Please pray for these people with immediate prayer needs: 
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Address: 1199 Highland Avenue in Largo, 33770  

Phone: (727) 584-8165  | Prayer: (727) 559-PRAY 

Office Hours:  9 a.m.—5 p.m., Monday-Thursday  

E-mail: church@stpaulumc.org | www.stpaulumc.org 

The Reverend Bob Martin, Senior Pastor 

The Reverend Pam Dubov, Minister of Outreach and Missions  

Thank You From Carolyn Goodwin 
 

Dear St. Paul Family, 
 

Thank you for your loving 

prayers, support and gen-

erosity. Your t-shirt pur-

chases and donations 

were more than enough to 

buy the orphans Christ-

mas clothes this year.  The 

Missions Home Team will 

also have a table at the 

craft fair in October. I’m 

sure with the extra money 

made at the craft fair the 

orphans will get a new pair 

of shoes too! Thank you so much! This is how 

we work together through His Spirit to spread 

the gospel and love of Jesus around the world. 

God bless you. Merry Christmas! 

 

I’d like to give a special 

shout out to the Missions 

Home Team:  Mary 

Vaughn, Darlene Coburn, 

Patsy Halliburton, Megan 

Armstrong, Dale Mabry, 

Rebecca Carefoot, Ola Jo-

seph and Audrey Bit-

tle. They have been a wonderful unwavering 

support spiritually and financially since this 

journey started in 2014. They are the ones 

that keep us connected. Feel free to contact 

any one of them if you have any questions 

about this journey or how you can be part of 

this mission minded ministry.  

 

In His Love, 

Carolyn 

UMW Action Day 
Saturday, April 21, was UMW Action Day and several of 

our UMW ladies served at the United Methodist Coopera-

tive Ministries (UMCM) Suncoast facility in Largo.  UMCM 

Suncoast's outreach includes free legal assistance and 

citizenship classes and multi-language conversation clas-

ses. Participants in the Action Day enjoyed working togeth-

er on needed hands-on projects such as cleaning and 

weeding outside, compiling  detailed notebooks of instruc-

tions for volunteer mentors, punching and binding Ameri-

can Refugee Stories books for use in ESL English instruc-

tion, making baby bibs and flannel children's blankets, 

and writing recipe cards to accompany donated produce. 

Thank you, ladies, for "taking action!" 

 

Handi Celebration Party 
A packed house of 216 Handi 

members and friends enjoyed reliv-

ing early memories of our Handi-

capable Ministry as we celebrated 

the birth of Handi, our attendees' 

birthdays and the 20th wedding anniversary of Horton and 

René Townes! Horton, Director of Handicapable Ministry, 

shared his 5 Keys to the success of the ministry and his 

marriage. Long-time volunteer, Jim Puyda, was also award-

ed the 1st Handicapable "Oscar" for one of the Handi DVDs 

he created and produced. Another long-time volunteer, 

Vickie Anderson, prepared “goodie bags” for all the at-

tendees. Volunteers like Jim and Vickie are the foundation 

and strength of our ministry. We love you all! 

Jim with his "Oscar": 
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